
 
 

 
St.Stanislaus School is a Roman Catholic, Franciscan, co-educational Pre-K through 8th grade school. Students are assisted in developing 

their potential spiritually, physically, and socially within a safe and diverse community. A foundation of academic excellence is created to 
prepare students to become contributing members of a global society. 

 
 
 

 
 
2025-2026 School Year Registration  
Registration is now open online! Please complete the 
re-registration in FACTS as soon as possible. Call the 
office if you have any questions.  
 
Winter Break 
There will be No School February 17th to February 
21st. School will resume Monday, February 24th.  
 
No School – Friday, March 14th 
There will be no school on Friday, March 14th for 
teacher professional development.  
 
Yearbook Meeting – Thursday, February 13th  
Yearbook will be meeting on Thursday, February 13th 
form 2:45pm to 3:45pm   
 
Annual Ash Wednesday Fish Fry  
Our Ash Wednesday Fish Fry will be held on March 
5th from 4:00 – 6:30 p.m. in the school cafeteria with 
the option to eat in or do take out. Tickets will be 
$15.00. Order forms have been sent home with 
students. You can also purchase tickets at the school 
office.  
 
Field Trip Chaperones 
Field trips are right around the corner! If you would 
like to be considered as a chaperone for any grade 
please make sure your CORI is up to date. Please 
call the office if you have any questions.  
 
 

 
Thank You for Supporting St. Stan’s!  
Thank you to all of our families for supporting our 
Dine-Out Night at Chipotle. Thanks to you, we were 
able to raise over $250.00 for our school!  
 
St. Jude Math-a-thon Donations  
All donations for St. Jude’s must be in by February 
12th.  
 
Annual Father Daughter Dance  
St. Stan’s Annual Father Daughter Dance will be on 
Saturday, February 8th from 6:30pm to 8:30pm in the 
school cafeteria. 
 
Butter Braids Fundraiser 
Butter Braids fundraiser begins Monday, February 
10th. Order forms will be sent home on that Monday.  
 
Basketball at St. Stan’s! 
St. Stan’s boys and girls basketball teams have 
home games this Saturday, February 8th! Come and 
cheer on the teams and enjoy our concessions. 
Please see schedule below for times.  
 
Bingo Volunteers Needed  
Volunteers are needed to help at our weekly Parish 
Bingo, Your help is needed once per month, year 
round. School Parents earn tuition assistance for 
their commitment. Please see attached flyer for 
additional details.  

 



 

 

 


